
KEN CARYL ART GUILD 
 

Minutes of the General Directors and Members Meeting 
 

Thursday, November 14, 2024 
 

MEETING DETAILS: 
• Location: In person meeting at the home of Karen Morjig. 
• Call to Order: 7:34 PM 
• Board Members: Cindy Marshall, Judy Ahlborn 
• KCAG Members: Karen Morjig, Norbert Nagel, Traci Wilson 

 
TREASURER’s REPORT: 

• Treasurer, Steve McCall was not in attendance. 
• The Balance from the August 8, 2024 meeting was $1,133. The balance may be 

plus or minus and may be corrected upon receipt of updated information from the 
treasurer. 

 
OLD BUSINESS: 

 
• KCAG participated in the September Barn Brew Hah, located at the Dakota 

Lodge in the Ken Caryl Valley.  Alexis and Charlie represented the guild. At our 
next meeting we will discuss if the guild would like to continue participation in this 
event for 2025. 

• Membership recruitment was again discussed. It was suggested the website 
could state it is not necessary to live on Ken Caryl property to be a member.  We 
could engage with social media such as Facebook, Instagram and Next Door to 
communicate that the guild is seeking new members and all skill levels are 
welcome. 

• The guild is scheduled to have a second art show at the St. Andrews church in 
Highlands Ranch in May of 2025. Alexis will be the acting Director of Exhibits for 
this show. Details to be provided at a later date. 

 
NEW BUSINESS: 

 
• Cindy Marshall was contacted by the Metro District and the Guild has been 

asked to participate in the third Ken Caryl Art Festival. It will be held on June 14, 
2025 at the Ranch House. This is an opportunity to have a second members’ 
show in the Bradford Room and possibly supply demo’s for the festival. 
Additional discussion will be included at the February members meeting. 

• We will participate in the annual Jeffco High School show held at the Arvada 
Center. Bruce usually provides information as to when guild members may jury a 



piece selected from South Jeffco High Schools art students. Additional details 
pending. 

• KCAG Christmas party. Karen has graciously hosted this party for the past two 
years. We are looking for a member who is willing to offer their home for an 
evening of cheer. It is a community effort, potluck in nature, and BYOB. Any 
expenses incurred by the hosting member will be reimbursed by the guild. We 
will also collect new and gently used art supplies for the Girls and Boys Club of 
Denver. Contact Cindy Marshall if you are willing to host. 

• Judy shared exciting news. She had an article published in the current issue of 
Quilting Arts magazine (fall 2024). She will also be appearing on episodes 3102, 
3106 and 3107 of the current season of Quilting Arts TV (Saturdays at 8am). Her 
interview with Alex Anderson Live on YouTube aired 11/18. She also had a 
speaking engagement at the Smokey Hill Quilt Club. 

• Cindy and Alexis have been participating in numerous art shows in the Denver 
metro area. Check Instagram for dates and times. 

• Atlas Coffee Shop Meeting: The date of the informal meeting is the 3rd Saturday 
of the month. 

• Members were asked to bring recent art for a show and share. Karen, Judy and 
Cindy presented new projects. 

 
NEXT MEETING: 

• The next KCAG Board and General meeting will be on Thursday, February, 13 at 
7:30, at a location TBA. 

 
ADJOURNMENT: 8:17PM 

 
MINUTES: Recorded and submitted by C. Marshall 

 
 


